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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 3:50 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #113 - PBCA Contract Awards Withdrawn


On July 1, 2011 HUD announced that SHCC was awarded the contract to continue to provide performance based contract administration (PBCA) services for the State of Arkansas. SHCC was also awarded the PBCA contracts for Colorado, Kansas, Louisiana and New Mexico.

On August 10, 2011 HUD issued a press release stating that they are withdrawing the current competition in all states except those that did not have multiple applicants. In summary, HUD will recompete the PBCA contracts in all states except those that had only a single bidder. All transition activities in the states that will be recompeted are halted and the incumbent PBCAs will continue in place at this time. HUD stated it intends to solicit new proposals through a competitive Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) later this year. 

Texas, Arkansas, Colorado, Kansas, Louisiana and New Mexico are all states which will be recompeted. All transition efforts in these states have been halted and the incumbent PBCA for the states will continue to administer the contracts. SHCC, as the incumbent in Texas and Arkansas, will continue as the contract administrator for those states. The incumbent PBCAs for Colorado, Kansas, Louisiana and New Mexico remain with the contract administrators for their states.

If you are an owner/agent in Colorado, Kansas, Louisiana or New Mexico, do not continue to send the documents to SHCC that were requested in the owner/agent packages we sent out in July. We will hold any information you have previously transmitted to us as confidential and secure. Owners and agents in Texas and Arkansas – SHCC will continue to work with you as your contract administrator.
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